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Invitation to CPSU NSW Professional Staff meeting 

Given the pressing timeframes, the CPSU NSW has submitted feedback to the Draft Change Policy on 

Voluntary Redundancies and is seeking your support or thoughts or criticisms to feed into the Revised 

Change Proposal.  

The CPSU NSW invites all members to attend a Zoom meeting on Monday 19 October 2020 at 1.30 p.m. 

You can register in advance for this meeting HERE. 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting. 

This is a hard time for all members and we will continue to stick together through this challenging time. 

Your CPSU NSW Branch Committee  

Branch President Grant Wheeler 

Vice President Ivan Coates 

Secretary Patrick O’Mara 

Assistant Secretary Al Yap 

Women’s Officer Ruth Livingstone 

Membership Registrar Holly Eades 

Branch Delegates  

Norton Roughly 

Peter Adams 

Virginia Hilyard 

Rachelle Down 

Andrew Oulianoff 

Lachlan Grant 

Matthew Etherden 

 

Join the CPSU now at www.cpsunsw.org.au/join. 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au
https://www.facebook.com/cpsunsw
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwsd--upzMvG9Aw5Fmgiaybvj3x-EPv3xVb
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au/join

